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CBC'S THE NATIONAL REPORTS ON W.H. STUART REFUSAL TO 

COMPENSATE 

Yesterday, OBSI announced the refusal of W.H. Stuart & Associates ('W.H. Stuart') to compensate 
its customers in the amount of $41,066 as recommended by OBSI. CBC's The National covered the 
story of Ken and Shirley Irons (who we did not identify but who spoke with the media) and their 
experience with W.H. Stuart. It's a powerful story that you need to watch. 

 

https://www.obsi.ca/en/news-and-publications/e-news-archive/november-22-2012-issue
http://www.cbc.ca/player/News/TV+Shows/The+National/ID/2308345346/

